
BOOTHBAY REGION  
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

bres.aos98.com

BRES  Ma in  Off ice  

207-633-5097

Monday 11/4


Tuesday 11/5


Wednesday 11/6

Grades 6, 7 & 8


Middle School Sports Information 
Night for Students and Parents @ 
6PM in the BRES Gym.


Thursday 11/7


Friday 11/8

NO SCHOOL


TEACHER IN-SERVICE DAY

From The Cafeteria

Weekly Events
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Salad and fruit bar daily with a variety of  side dishes!  Four choices of  milk daily.   
Breakfast choice: cereal,  bagel, muffins, fruit or juice & milk.  Breakfast offered daily at  
break times.  Menus are subject to change without notice.  Breakfast - $1.50 (Reduced 

Breakfast No Charge) Lunch $2.95 (Reduced Lunch No Charge) (Parents can  
pay daily, weekly, or monthly for lunch and breakfast.  Please make checks out to 

 Boothbay Region Cafeteria.  We send bills and menus out monthly.  
  If  you have any questions,  please call 633-7131.   

Thank you, Darlene French.) 

                         Monday	 BBQ Ribs 
	 	 	 	 Egg Salad Sandwich 
	 	 	 	 Baked Beans 
	 	      Tuesday	 Lasagna Roll Up 
	 	 	 	 Whole Wheat Tuna  
	 	 	 	 Steamed Broccoli 
	 	 Wednesday	 Chicken Casserole 
	 	 	 	 Homemade Wheat Rolls 
	 	 	 	 Green Beans 
	 	    Thursday	 Assorted Pizza 
	 	 	 	 Sunbutter & Jelly Sandwich		  
	                    Friday	 NO SCHOOL 
	 	 	 	 TEACHER IN-SERVICE DAY 

 A Middle School Sport information night will be 
conducted on Wednesday, November 6th, 2019 at 6:00 

pm in the Gymnasium. Student Athletes will also be 
able to sign-up for their desired sport that night as well. 

Please plan on attending with your child to get 
all the information you will need for a successful and 

smooth sport season.
Grade 6, 7 & 8  for Cheerleading

Grade 7 & 8 for Boys and Girls Basketball

BRES Middle School Athletics
Parent/Guardian & Student Information Sign-up Night

http://www.boothbayregionelementaryschool.org
http://www.boothbayregionelementaryschool.org


Picture Re-Take 
Day will be 

November 13th
at B.R.E.S.

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

NO SCHOOL  
November 8, 2019  

Teacher In-Service Day 
November 11, 2019 

Veteran’s Day

Coffee with 
the Principal- 
Save the Date!

On Tuesday, 
December 10th at 8am 

I will host a "coffee 
with the principal" at 

BRES.  It's a time for parents to meet with me to talk about what's 
going well at BRES, to hear where we are heading with our goal 

work and to share ideas and get feedback.  I will have a few 
general questions to get our conversation started.  I plan on 

hosting a few of these events throughout the year and will plan 
one later in the day to try to meet the needs of our families.  

Please RSVP to Lisa Tilton or Mary Knapp by phone or e-mail if 
you plan on attending so we can plan on refreshments.  

633-5097 or ltilton@aos98schools.org or 
mknapp@aos98schools.org  

~ Shawna 

LIFETOUCH PHOTOS
If you have any questions or 
concerns about your child’s 

LifeTouch picture order 
please call Lifetouch Customer 

Service at 1-800-736-4752 
Press Option #1

Dear  Families, 

This letter is to inform you that a student in our school has a life-threatening 
allergy to peanuts.  We invite your help and cooperation to help them stay 
safe.

While we are not mandating a peanut free school,  there are several 
practices that will help prevent allergic reactions:

1. Students should wash their hands upon arrival to the classroom and 
again before and after lunch.

2.Parents who send a lunch from home for their child are free to pack 
the foods of their choice.  It is our hope that families CHOOSE not to send 
foods containing peanut butter or peanuts.  

3.There will be special days and occasions that students may want to 
bring a snack to share.  Please consider peanut free items. Feel free to call 
the school nurse, 633-9814, for “allergy safe” suggestions. Another option to 
consider is sending/donating a book or game to the class in your child’s 
name.

Thank you for your help in providing a safe school environment. 

 If you have any questions regarding our allergy aware school, please 
call  Kate Schwehm, School Nurse, at 633-9814 .

BRES Lady 
Dribblers   

The Lady Dribblers is a 
non-competitive basketball club for girls in 
grade 1-5.  The focus of the program is to 

develop basketball dribbling and ball 
handling skills in preparation for half-time 

performances.  Practices are held on 
Thursdays from 6:45-7:45 am, beginning 
November 14th.  Performances will be 
held at BRES Wildcat games, BRHS 
Seahawks games, and a University of 
Maine at Farmington women’s game. 
Registration is due by Wednesday, 

November 13th. 

Please contact Mrs. Brown with any 
questions lbrown@aos98schools.org

ALLERGY ALERT
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